
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 30th November 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Fair. The teddy tombola appeared to  
be very popular and some of you may have found yourselves returning home with more teddies 
than you cleared out in the first place! As ever, Santa was popular with everyone and his 
grotto looked amazing. Thank you to everyone who helped on the night or in the run up to it. 
A total of £809 was raised. The Friends of Pegswood Primary School will meet after the 
Christmas holidays to discuss ways in which to spend this or to decide on a longer term project to put the money 
towards.   
Christmas performances – Early Years and KS1 
We hope you enjoy our Early Years performance and our KS1 performance this coming week. Please can we 
remind you that there will need to be an adult to collect all children after the Key Stage 1 night-time performance. 
Please do not come before 1.40pm for the afternoon performance as the hall will not be ready. 
KS2 Christmas performance 
A reminder that all Key Stage 2 children will be required on Tuesday and Thursday evenings for their two 
performances next week. Year 3 and 4 parents and carers are invited on the Tuesday evening and Year 5 and 6 
parents and carers are invited on the Thursday evening. These events have had to be ticketed because of fire 
regulations. Please can we remind you that all children will need collecting at around 7.30pm from the rear 
playground by an adult. We are sorry to say that there are no more tickets available for either night. If you have 
tickets that you are unable to use, please hand these in to school so we can reallocate them. 
 
If you require special access arrangements, please contact school prior to the performance. 
Diary Dates 
Saturday 8th December Girls’ choir performance – St Margaret’s Church (7.00pm) 

Tickets available from Pegswood Community Hub 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents (9.30am) 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 
Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Friday 14th December Christmas Jumper Day – non-uniform 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Girls’ Choir trip to Houses of Parliament 6.45am-8.00pm) 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers (school uniform apart from 

jumper) 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Thursday 20th December House non-uniform day 
Friday 21st December   Christmas jumper can be worn (school uniform apart from jumper) 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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